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WEEKLY 
BULLETIN

25th June 2017 

Weekly Collection 

£ 947.47 

Pope’s Collection 
£666.80 

Recent Expenditure: 
Donation to Fr Dan 

Baragry – Supply Priest 

£300.00 

Thank-you for 
supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

There will be a second collection after Communion next week 
for the Support of the Priests. 

Parish Finance Committee: There will be a meeting in the 
Parochial House on Tuesday 27th June at 7:15pm. 

JPII Award – Helping young people to be visible in our Church, 
Community and Society.  The next meeting will take place in the 
Conference Room on Monday 26th June at 8pm.  Please bring your 
Award Cards updated and ready for sign off. 

A Little Church Dictionary 
The Ambo:  A lectern in the church sanctuary from which scripture 
is read and the homily is said during Mass.  

The Nave: the central body of the church building, where the pews 
are located. The word is related to "naval," since the Church is 
often called the "Barque (boat) of Peter," and in many churches the 
nave can resemble the wooden beams of an inverted ship. 

The Sacristy: A room near the altar, where the clergy vest for 
ecclesiastical functions. Sacred vessels, vestments and other articles 
needed for liturgical use are stored in the sacristy. 

The Sanctuary: The area around the altar is called the sanctuary; it is 
a sacred space because of the physical presence of God in the 
Eucharist, both during the Mass and in the tabernacle on the altar 
the rest of the time. 

The Tabernacle: A tabernacle is a fixed, locked box in which the 

Eucharist is "reserved" (stored). 

Dromantine Summer Camp 2017:      
5 nights’ accommodation, 6 days of fun filled activities and 3 meals 
a day for only £150!  Fun! Faith! Friendship! The Camp, 47 years 
running, welcomes  Boys and Girls aged 11 – 17. Visit web site for 
further information about the Camp and available spaces remaining 
www.summercamp.dromantineconference.com or telephone 
02830821224.    
Boys Camp - Week 1 : Sunday 16th July - Friday 21st July. 
Girls Camp - Week 3 : Sunday 13th - Friday 18th August. 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 
11am Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Joe Patton 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Kevin Nelson Anniversary Mass Sunday 25th June at 9am 
Phyllis O’Rourke Anniversary Mass Tuesday 27th June at 7pm 
Eamon & Georgina Mulholland Anniversary Mass Thursday 29th June at 7pm 
Pauline Montgomery Anniversary Mass Friday 30th June at 10am 
Thomas McCartan (9) 
Rosena Faloon 
Mary Mallon 
Kathleen Russell 
Rose McConaghy (15) 
Kathleen McCavigan (8) 
  
 3K Rainbow Run: 29th June 6:30pm. Starting point The Gate Inn, finishing point 
St Mary's PS. Registration fee £5 per adult, £3 per child, maximum fee £15 per family.  
Medals for all participants. Burgers, hotdogs and refreshments for sale.  
Everyone welcome to join! 

DØLAKORET, a mixed choir from Norway will hold a short concert in Saint Peter’s Cathedral , 
Belfast, this Tuesday 27th June at 12.30pm. Everyone is very welcome to attend! 

The Catholic Chaplaincy invites all this summer’s Queen’s graduands, their families and friends, 
to attend the Graduation Masses which will be celebrated at 12.30pm each day from Thursday 29th 
June to Wednesday 5th July 2017 (excluding Sunday) in the Corpus Christi Chapel at Chaplaincy, 
and to stay afterwards for tea and coffee. We take this opportunity to congratulate all those  
students who are completing their time at QUB. 

Upcoming Events at Tobar Mhuire: Resting at the Well - 6 Day Retreat.  
25th June - 1st July. Director: Brian McKee. This retreat will have a mixture of silence;  
talks; meditation and communal prayer. In the stillness of the sacred grounds of  
Tobar Mhuire, our spirits are nourished and we open ourselves to hear the quiet voice of  
God. Both events open for Residents and non-residents. For further information: 
secretary@tobarmhuirecrossgar.com or telephone: 02844830242 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.summercamp.dromantineconference.com/

